
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Volunteers & Field Trips 

If you wish to volunteer in our classroom or chaperone field trips this year, you will 
need to register as a volunteer. You must re-register each year you wish to be a 
volunteer. This can be completed at home this year. You will be notified by email 
once your application has been approved.  

When you volunteer, please keep the following in mind: 

 Your child needs to understand that they are part of the class & need to be 
doing what the class is doing, even if a parent is present.  

 If your child is not ready for you to join us (cries when it’s time for you to leave, 
cannot attend to work, while you are here), we will suggest for you to take a 
break from joining us & try again in a few weeks. It is difficult for some children 
to have a parent in the room & not have their parent’s full attention. Sometimes 
they just need time to become comfortable in their new classroom.  

Report cards are sent home at the end 
of each quarter. We will have at least 2 
conferences this year…one in the fall & 
one in the spring. However, I will be 
happy to conference with you at other 

times as needed.  

Report Cards & Conferences  
Immunizations 

We are required to keep an        
updated copy of your child’s shot 

record and health assessment in their 
cumulative record. The dates of the 

immunizations must be listed in 
numerical format. It is the parent’s 

responsibility to send this to school, as 
the doctor’s office will not release the 
information to us. After 30 calendar 
days, a child will be excluded from 
school if this information has not     

been provided. (state law) 

 
 

Transportation 
If there are to be any changes in the dismissal procedure for your child (such as your child will go carpool 

today instead of riding the bus) you must notify me in writing or the child will return home in the usual manner. 

This is for your child’s safety. Also keep in mind that it is against WCPSS policy for your child to ride the bus 

home with another student for a play date. PLEASE do not email any afternoon transportation changes. 

Sometimes I don’t get to check my email until after dismissal and the new Durant policy is to not accept 

afternoon transportation changes over the phone. It needs to be in writing or face-to-face in the office.  



 

 

 

 

 


